
 

 

                    Monday 20
th
 November 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 2 will be visiting the Florence Nightingale Museum on Monday 27
th
 November. 

 

Class 5 will be visiting the museum for the morning session (10am – 12pm) and will be 

leaving school promptly at 9am. They will be back in time for the normal home 

collection time at 3:10pm. 

 

Class 6 will be visiting the museum for the afternoon session (12pm-2pm) so they will 

be leaving school slightly later in the morning. Class 6 aim to be back for home 

collection time at 3:10pm. If there is an issue with traffic on our return, the office will 

contact Class 6 parents.  

 

Children in both classes will need to bring a packed lunch with them to school. We 

ask that the children bring their lunch in a disposable bag, no nuts or glass bottles 

please. Weather permitting, children will eat lunch in St Thomas’s Hospital gardens 

near the Mary Seacole statue.  

 

We have had some parents volunteer to accompany us on our trip but there are still 

spaces for more parents to join us in Class 5. Please speak to your child’s class teacher 

if you can help. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss O’Donnell, Mrs Jenson and Mrs Kelleher 

 

eodonnell@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk      gjenson@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk  

 

                                 ckelleher@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk 
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